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To all our Collectors and Processors 

 

 

In regards to the environmental audit letter, article 9 of the Collectors and 

Processor Agreement, SOGHU is still negotiating with MDDELCC and Recyc-

Québec in order to determine which type of audit would be best suited for the 

requirements of the new Regulation. Once we have that information, we will 

inform you and adjust our procedures accordingly. Therefore, at the moment, 

we confirm that no audits are required.  


